
Kehoe, Barbara (EEA) 

From: Grilk. Nancy [Nancy.Grilk@cityofboston.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday. September 25.2007 9:43 AM 

To: Kehoe, Barbara (EEA); Wixon, Josephine (EEA) 

Subject: Environmental Monitor 

Good morning, 

Would you please include the information below in the Environmental Monitor? The meeting will take place on 


Quarterly Meeting 

CityIState Groundwater Working Group 


Thursday. October 25, 2007 

I:00 - 3:00 PM 

100 Cambridge Street. 2nd Floor Conference Room B 

If you have any questions, please give me a call at 617-635-3425 
Thank you, 
Nancy Grilk 

The substance of this message, including any attachments, may be confidential, legally privileged 
andlor exempt from disclosure pursuant to Massachusetts law. It is intended solely for the 
addressee. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any 
computer. 


